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PROPOSITION 1 GROUNDWATER GRANT FUNDING PRELIMINARY AWARD; 
MONTEREY COUNTY WATER RESOURCES AGENCY (MCWRA); PROTECTION OF 
DOMESTIC DRINKING WATER SUPPLIES FOR THE LOWER SALINAS VALLEY 
IMPLEMENTATION PROJECT (PROJECT); FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE APPLICATION 
SUBMITTAL TOOL (FAAST) PIN NO. 42174 

Dear Mr. Buche: 

Congratulations! By this letter, I am approving the funding for MCWRA's Project through 
the Proposition 1 Groundwater Grant Program (GWGP). This implementation project is 
conditionally approved for funding, with a preliminary grant award of up to $7,348,000 
for a total Project cost of $9,197,332. 

MCWRA proposes to destroy approximately 100 abandoned and dormant wells located 
in proximity to the City of Salinas, the communities of Castroville and Boronda, and 
unincorporated areas of Monterey County. The goal of the Project is to prevent chloride­
and nitrate-contaminated groundwater from migrating into drinking water aquifers. 

The Project has been reviewed by technical experts from the State Water Resources 
Control Board's (State Water Board) Division of Financial Assistance (DFA), the Central 
Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board, and the Department of Water Resources. 
The technical experts concur that the Project should achieve the stated objectives and 
is eligible for funding per the GWGP Funding Guidelines, as amended by the State 
Water Board in December 2017 (Resolution No. 2017-0075). 

The GWGP Funding Guidelines indicate a reduced match amount for projects 
benefitting disadvantaged communities or economically distressed areas. Based on 
DFA's review of your request for a reduced match of twenty percent (20%) and 
supporting information provided in the Full Proposal, DFA staff have determined that 
additional information is needed to determine the proposed match amount. 

E. JOAQUIN ESQUIVEL, CHAIR I EILEEN SOBECK, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
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